
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to the Market 
  Change of Independent Auditor     

         Brasília, June 2, 2025 

BRB - Banco de Brasília S.A. (“BRB” or “Bank”), in compliance with art. 

28 of CVM Resolution 23/2021, hereby informs its shareholders and the 

market in general that, on June 2, 2025, it formalized the hiring of Grant 

Thornton Auditores Independentes LTDA (“Grant Thornton”) to provide 

specialized independent auditing services for the individual and consolidated 

financial statements in IFRs of BRB and the BRB Conglomerate, also covering 

other reports, replacing Ernst & Young Auditores Independentes S/S LTDA 

(“EY”). 

The change of auditor was due to the expiry of the service contract with 

EY. BRB also informs that it has obtained EY's approval for the 

aforementioned change. 
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Executive Director of Finance and Controlling 
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Investor Relations Manager 
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